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Sam Heynes

From: Andrew Symonds <andrew.ajims@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 November 2018 18:43
To: Sam Heynes
Cc: kingmytten@btinternet.com; george@fitzsimonsonline.com;

judithhodder@aol.com
Subject: Cuckfield Museum

Dear Sam
I am writing to you in a formal capacity regarding the proposed change in Charitable status of the Museum trustees.
We are pursuing the Charitable Incorporated Organisation route (CIO) which means we become a corporate trustee
body and not a group of individual trustees.
This will mean a change in our lease with the PC but that is something for another day and for which we would
indemnify the Parish Council for any legal expenses incurred.
The point of this letter is that our trust deed of February 1980 indicates that the Parish Council shall nominate three
persons to the Museum trustee body. This has fallen into disuse, although a couple of current trustees consider
themselves to be so nominated sometime in the past.
In the CIO we are looking for trustees who can make a contribution to the Museums workings and aims and we
request that the Parish Council formally withdraws from this role of nomination.
Please could you place this item on your agenda for discussion and a decision and let me know in writing in due
course.
In the meantime if you require any further information please do let me know.
Yours sincerely

Andrew Symonds
Chairman of Trustees
Cuckfield Museum

T  01444 412409
M 07976 743627

Sent from my iPad
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